
  

 

 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/045/2022-2023                                                                            4th July 2022 

 

THE CRICKET ACADEMY 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 

RVS brings to you a new era of fitness mantra. 
 

The Ridge Valley School, in association with ‘Vijay Mehra Cricket Academy’, is 

bringing cricket to your doorstep for students of Grades I to XII. Affordable 

training classes of the most aspiring sport of the country ‘Cricket’, is starting now 

in our very own school premises from Monday, 4th July 2022. 
 

The classes will be available for the students on Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

in the morning (7 am to 8 am) as well as in the evening (4 pm to 6 pm). Students 

can choose the class time according to their convenience. 

 
Cost for RVS students – Rs 1500 
Cost for other school students – Rs 3000 ONLY IN EVENING 
 

Please contact Mr.Udesh at 8368052143 to register your ward. 
 

Looking forward for a maximum participation by our students. 
 
Warm Regards 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 

Principal 

Ridge Valley School 

 
 


